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LCA Annual General Meeting 
 

Wednesday, May 15th 

At the Brandywine Hundred Library from 7 PM to 8 PM 
 

Guest Speakers: 

County Councilman John Cartier 

Representative Debra Heffernan (possible) 
 

 

Delmarva Installation of Natural Gas Lines in Lynnfield 
 

The project is expected to last until the beginning of August 2019. The MAIN lines 

will be installed throughout the neighborhood first from roughly 4/1 through to the 

end of May using directional boring beneath the right of way area of the sidewalk to 

limit the amount of digging needed to install the gas lines. The installation of the 

optional SERVICE lines (line connecting a house to the main gas lines) will run from 

the end of May through to approximately the beginning of August. 

 

Dave Titter, Delmarva Fieldman, will work onsite with his team throughout the 

project. The Delmarva team has stated that they will do their best to limit any 

inconvenience to our neighbors whenever possible. Any questions and concerns can 

be shared with Dave Titter (david.titter@delmarva.com or at 302-290-9636). For 

example, if you have a safety concern during the project or if you are planning a social 

event at your house over this time and are concerned about the effects of possible 

construction near your home, you can discuss this with Dave and he and his team will 

do their best to accommodate your request. The LCA will share more information via 

NextDoor as we receive it. 

 

 
*** The LCA is simply relaying this information provided by Delmarva and is not 

responsible for the accuracy of the information or for the installation project in any way.*** 
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LCA Executive Board:  
President:  Cathy Curry 
Vice-President: Sande Caton 
Treasurer:  Mary Jo Lobosco 
Secretary:   TBD 
 

 

LCA District Street Representatives: 
Lower Homewood: David Landow, 25 Homewood 
Lower Ridgeland: Steve Lafferty, 125 Ridgeland 
Upper Homewood: Linda Thomas, 203 Bette 
Upper Ridgeland: Callye Morrissey, 122 Carlie 
Carlie Road: Alice Collins, 105 Carlie 
Bette Road: Linda Mirante, 112 Bette  

Volunteers Needed 
 

The LCA is in need of volunteers to fill the following positions on the LCA Board of 

Directors: 
 

• Secretary 

• Lower Ridgeland Representative 

• Upper Homewood Representative 
 

Please contact a member of the Board if you are interested in joining us. 
 

Sign up with Evergreen Waste Services to 

receive a community discount! 

Call 302-635-7055 

Deepest Sympathies 
 

We would like to express our deepest 

condolences for any Lynnfield 

residents and loved ones that passed 

away during this past year. 

Annual Lynnfield/Webster 

Farm/Mayfield Yard Sale 

will be held on 

Saturday, September 21st 
(No need to register) 

Nextdoor: Private Social Media 

Network for your Neighborhood 

 

Important: The LCA uses our Nextdoor 

site to share important information 

quickly with Lynnfield neighbors. Sign 

up today at nextdoor.com or ask us to 

send you a request to join. 


